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I would like to submit my objection to the proposed Bango Wind Farm.

My concerns about this project are:
* the village of Rye Park will be surrounded by two wind farms (Bango and Rye Park wind farms) and there is
 no research on the impacts a cumulative effect wind farms can have.
* I believe the wind farm will impact on the number of people who would move from a metropolitan or regional
 area to a rural village like Rye Park and this will therefore cause a downturn in our economy.
* I’d like it noted that the majority of the supporters of the Bango Wind farm do not live, nor own land, in the
 impacted area.

A number of turbines have been removed from the project due to environmental concerns and the impacts this
 will have on native wildlife such as the superb parrot, so it’s already been acknowledged that the concerns
 around this are valid. The pure size and height of the proposed turbines means that even with a smaller number
 across the area, the risk to these native species is still unacceptable.

I strongly object to the approval of Bango Windfarm.

Regards,
Rebecca Driscoll.
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